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The start of term 2, brings with it the new
extramural programme. I am confident that you
have received the program and have selected the
event/s your child will be participating in.. We
have already secured fixtures for the term and
will communicate that in due course, along with
a rather exciting one coming up in May. I can't
wait to share that with you.

Head boy & Head girl of 2023
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Our parent meetings across the grades have
taken place this week and it is important that
we connect to align the goals and
expectations we have for our learners. I am
confident that you have had a productive
feedback session and have left feeling
confident for the term ahead. It is our goal to
have every learner achieve optimally in and
out of the classroom. Should you require a
further meeting with your teacher or you
have missed this opportunity, simply email
me and I will help you connect with your
teacher.

D6 SCHOOL
COMMUNICATOR
All our communication is now only available
on the D6 app. If you have not downloaded it
yet, then email me and I will assist you.
principal@ridgewaycollege.co.za.
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Congratulations to Mariam Cassim for
competing and excelling in the Junior
National Eisteddfod competition. We are
proud of your achievements and look
forward to watching you perform in the
next round and in our assembly soon.
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BOOK
CHARACTER DAY
Monday is the celebration of world Book
Day and we have a special day planned
for our children. They will be dressed up
and we even have “the Book Shop” (our
local Book Dealer) who will be on our
campus, so learners may buy some books
if they would like. I know I will be first in
that queue, as I believe that a culture of
reading leads to forward-thinking, 21st
century adults.

Playtime.
Who lives in Toyland? 
I learn about different types of toys.
What are toys made of? 
Toys that can roll.

A PEEK AT OUR 
WEEK - ECD

CONGRATULATIONS!

THIS WEEKEND BRINGS AN END TO
THE HOLY MONTH FOR OUR
PARENTS FROM THE ISLAMIC
FAITH AND I WOULD LIKE TO WISH
ALL OUR MUSLIM FAMILIES EID
MUBARAK.
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